
Report to Academic Senate for February 10, 2016 
Kim Nickell, faculty co-chair 

 
Program Review Committee (PRC) 
See https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/programreview for supporting 
documents 
 
Currently, the committee is working on the following: 
 

PRC met for the first time this semester on 02/02/2016 

 
1. PRC has set new goals for Spring 2016-  
1. Update checklists 
2. Update AU and Comp forms (IE: CTE, Etc.) with more relevant questions for 

these areas 
3. Update Handbook to reflect changes in the updated forms 
4. Create Packets for individual areas 
5. May 2016 Workshop 

 
2. Will be working on getting a ratified list of programs areas by February 8th – 

have it reviewed to be used by PRC by March so that Annual Update and 
Comprehensive packets can be distributed to all appropriate programs and 
areas. 
 
If you have any questions, please check the committee’s page, contact me, or contact 
your representatives on the committees.  If your area has no representation on the 
committee, please consider joining us. 
 
Co-Chairs: Manny Mourtzanos-administration, Kristin Rabe- classified 
Members-Diane Allen, Counseling/Delano; Anna Agenjo, Library; Jennifer Johnson, 
Faculty Chair & Directors Council (FCDC); Kate Pluta, English; David Neville, 
Assessment Committee Liaison; Mark Staller, Communication; Bernadette Towns, 
FACE; Andrea Tumblin, Mathematics 
Administrators-Sue Vaughn, Enrollment Services; Laura Lorigo, Administrative 
Services; Liz Rozell, STEM 
Classified- Meg Stidham, CSEA designee 
Student- SGA: vacant  
Research representative from District Office: Michael Carley. 


